
St Berteline's Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Norton Lane, Norton, Runcorn WA7 6QN 

Tel.01928 719847 

St Bert’s News 
Website   www.stbertelines.org.uk 

Facebook https://m.facebook.com/people/St-Bertelines-C-of-E-Primary-School-
Runcorn/100085421851239/ 

 

6th May 2025 

 

Family Worship 

Today’s Family Worship was led 

by Vicar Danny who talked to the 

children about HOPE! 

 

Wraparound Care 

We still have places available up 

until 4.00pm on the day before. 

If you need to book for a 

Monday, please make sure you 

book your place on the Friday 

before 4pm. 

 

Please click on School Hub to 

book and pay for your place.  

 

https://www.schoolhub.co.uk/logi

n  

 

Menai 

Today we waved 

goodbye to our 

Year 5 children who 

are going to Menai 

and are looking forward to a 

fantastic time. We hope the 

weather is kind to them and that 

the sun shines.  We will be 

finding out what they have been 

up to when they return and share 

their memories.  We will update 

our Facebook page to share some 

photos of what the children have 

been up to - so keep an eye out 

on the St Bert’s page. 

 

Could we ask that all outstanding 

monies are paid.  At the moment 

we have £1,880.00 not paid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding balances 

A reminder that we still have 

outstanding balances on the 

recent residential trips.  

 

Celebrate and Praise 

Celebrate and Praise worship will 

take place this Friday. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

The Y6 children have been 

working hard towards their 

SATs tests which will be on the 

12th, 13th, 14th and 15th May 2025.  

These are national tests that all 

Y6 children in the country will sit 

during this week.  

 

Can we please ask parents that if 

you happen to come into school 

between 09.00am and 3.30pm 

then please do so as quietly as 

you can.  Also, could you please 

keep phone contact to a minimum 

during the week as the office 

staff are involved in the 

invigilation of the Year 6 SATs. 

 

Weather 

Just a few summer 

weather reminders! 

  

 

1. Boys in shorts – we really 

encourage the boys to wear 

shorts in summer.  Any grey 

or charcoal shorts will be 

fine (no logos please). 

2. Sun hats – please encourage 

your child to wear a sun hat 

to help keep your child’s 

head cool.  

3. The children are encouraged 

to drink plenty of water.  

They can bring in a water 

bottle which they can access 

throughout the day. 

4. It may be a good idea if you 

can put some suntan lotion 

on the children in the 

morning so that they are 

protected during the day.  

 

Walk to School Week 

Walk to school week takes place 

from 19th – 23rd May 2025. 

During Walk to School week, we 

will be encouraging the children 

and parents to walk to school. 

The children will learn about the 

benefits of walking: 

 

Fresh air 

Exercise  

Ease parking congestion  

Social contact with 

parents/siblings  

Feeling of wellbeing 

Improves mood  

 

You don’t have to walk every day 

but changing habits a few times 

a week is beneficial. All children 

who take part will get a 

certificate for their efforts. 

 

Attendance Policy 

At St Bert’s, high levels of 

attendance and punctuality are 

expected in order for children 

to reap the full benefits of 

what our school has to offer.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stbertelines.org.uk/
https://www.schoolhub.co.uk/login
https://www.schoolhub.co.uk/login


 

 

Our target is 96%  

 

 
 

https://www.stbertelines.org.u

k/serve_file/30709892 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday 

to the following 

children who 

celebrate their 

birthday this week: 

 

Blake Barnes (5) 

Ella Barnes (5) 

Teddy Shearer (9) 

 

We hope you have a wonderful 

birthday. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Rosie one of 

our Year 5 girls and the U11 

Runcorn Linnets football team 

who won the Yorkshire Cup at 

the weekend.   Well done girls! 

 

Clubs 

Choir 

Choir will be every Friday 

3.20pm – 4.20pm. 

Dates are: 

No choir on 9th May 

16th May 

23rd May 

 

June 13th/20th/27th 

July 4th/11th/18th 

 

After School Football Club 

Football club for Year 1 & 2 

takes place every Tuesday 

3.20pm – 4.20pm 

See dates below: 

Summer Term 1 

6th May 

13th May 

20th May 

 

Summer Term 2 

17th June 

24th June 

1st July 

8th July 

15th July 

22nd July 

 

Archery Club 

Archery club takes place every 

Wednesday 3.20pm – 4.20pm. 

See dates below: 

7th May 

14th May 

21st May 

 

Athletic Club 

Athletic Club takes place every 

Wednesday 3.20pm – 4.20pm 

See dates below: 

7th May 2025 

14th May 2025 

21st May 2025 

 

The club will continue after the 

Whit holiday. 

 

Multisports Club 

Multisports Club takes place on a 

Monday 3.20pm – 4.20pm 

See dates below: 

12th May 2025 

19th May 2025 

 

The club will continue after the 

Whit holiday. 

 

Swimming 

Mr O’Neill’s class will be 

swimming this Friday. 

 

 

 

 

ADDvanced Solutions 

What’s on in Halton Summer 1 

Half Term 

 

HALTON_Summer_1_Half_Ter

m_Newsletter_2025.pdf  

 

Quote of the Week 

 

Prayers 

Our prayers this week are for 

our Year 5 children as they head 

off to Menai. 

God Bless! 
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